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I oppose this measure. I, like many other senior citizens in Oregon find vote by mail 

to be the most convenient way to cast my vote. I fear the change proposed would 

have a negative impact on others like me and as a result the number of Oregon 

senior citizens who vote will decline. While I  am retired and no longer working, I  can 

remember when we had to go to polling stations to vote, and how challenging it was 

as a full time working Mom getting time off to vote and/or balancing family and work 

commitments to be able to get to my precint polIing station to cast my vote. I feel out 

current voting system is fair, accurate and allows all Oregonians, those with and 

without mobility challenges the opportunity to fully participate in our local, state and 

federal elections.  Again, I strongly oppose this bill. 


